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State Representative from Green Bay area says Wednesday's Supreme Court decision
on 'Safer at Home' only adds to confusion.

  

  

MADISON – Representative Staush Gruszynski (D-Green Bay) released the following statement
after the Supreme Court announced its decision to strike down Governor Evers’ Safer at Home
Order:

  

“In times like these, the people of Wisconsin need clear and concise leadership. Today’s
disappointing court decision not only adds uncertainty but also goes against decades of
legislative authority granted to Wisconsin’s Chief Health Official. Public health decisions should
be made by public health experts and not by politicians. Previous legislatures approved laws for
these moments recognizing it is necessary for the governor to be able protect the health of
Wisconsin.”
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